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Firmware versions 1.01 and 1.02 were both released in June 2016 and only shipped with 3D-MLC
NAND. Under Windows 10, the drives were able to use the OS's native SSD cache. However, under

Windows 7, the drive was not recognized by the OS's Disk Management utility and thus could not be
used as a native SSD. Here we have a 1.03 firmware version. The manufacture date is June 17, 2016.

The first firmware was made with 3D-MLC NAND, while the last firmware was made with 3D-TLC
NAND. What does this mean? Well, it means that the drive is most likely a factory update, with the

latest revision TLC firmware. The Open Source Storage Tool (OSS-T) is designed to be the next
generation of tool for users of NAND SSDs. Along with other utilities, it enables a variety of advanced

features for optimizing SSD performance. Hello guys.My name is Teo and I am the creator of
hd2_toolkit.My project got acquired by laolink.So you can now directly download from the official

site.I will try to make hd2_toolkit to be more compatible with new HTC and Android Versions.If you
have questions,fear not,I'm here. HD2 Toolkit evolved from a simple MAGLDR installation tool but
consistent development support has turned it into a complete out-of-the-box solution for Android

users on HTC HD2. MAGLDR partition is one of the most outstanding features of this tool as it allows
the users to perform a complete device WIPE and change system partition according to users desire.

This option can come handy when your new ROM requires more space or different partition type.
What is NAND? NAND: stands for NANDiON, which is a family of Flash memory. Flash, or FLASH

memory, is an advanced type of electronic nonvolatile computer storage medium. Many embedded
device controllers, such as disk drives, have integrated FLASH memory as an internal type of read-

only memory (ROM) to store instructions, data, and other information as firmware and a rapid
method of reprogramming.
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Transcend's PCIe SSD 330S aims at high-end applications, such as digital audio/video production,
gaming, and enterprise use, which require constant processing of heavy workloads with no system
lags or slowdowns of any kind. Utilizing the PCI Express Gen4 x4 interface supported by the latest
NVMe standard, 3D NAND flash memory, a 4-channel controller, and a DRAM cache, the PCIe SSD
330S offers superior transfer speeds that easily beat the competition. Transcend's PCIe SSD 380S
aims at high-end applications, such as digital audio/video production, gaming, and enterprise use,

which require constant processing of heavy workloads with no system lags or slowdowns of any kind.
Utilizing the PCI Express Gen4 x4 interface supported by the latest NVMe standard, 3D NAND flash

memory, a 4-channel controller, and a DRAM cache, the PCIe SSD 380S offers superior transfer
speeds that easily beat the competition. Transcend's PCIe SSD 450S aims at high-end applications,

such as digital audio/video production, gaming, and enterprise use, which require constant
processing of heavy workloads with no system lags or slowdowns of any kind. Utilizing the PCI
Express Gen4 x4 interface supported by the latest NVMe standard, 3D NAND flash memory, a

4-channel controller, and a DRAM cache, the PCIe SSD 450S offers superior transfer speeds that
easily beat the competition. Transcend's PCIe SSD 510S aims at high-end applications, such as

digital audio/video production, gaming, and enterprise use, which require constant processing of
heavy workloads with no system lags or slowdowns of any kind. Utilizing the PCI Express Gen4 x4
interface supported by the latest NVMe standard, 3D NAND flash memory, a 4-channel controller,

and a DRAM cache, the PCIe SSD 510S offers superior transfer speeds that easily beat the
competition. 5ec8ef588b
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